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PORTER BROS. CORPORATION

2509 WARM SPRINGS AVENUE
P O BOX 667 BOISE. IDAHO

ROBERT P. PORTER, PRESIDENT TELEPHONE
DAVID L. SKIDMORE, VICE FAES. & SEC.-TREAS 4.38508

January 30,1958

Mr. Lyall Johnson
Chief,Licensing Branch

Division of Civilian Application
Atomic Fnergy Commission
Washington 25 D.C.

Dear Sir:

We have not received a reply to our application
for renewal of Source Material License No., 2-150. The
application (copy enclosed) was addressed to Division of
Construction and Supply which may account for the delay.

We hope the license can be issued at an early
date as we are still active under our contract AT(L9-6)-
985,

Yours very truly,
PORTER BROS.CORPORATION
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Asst, Treasurer




